
 

THE SYLACAUGA POLICE DEPARTMENT and 

ntoa 

Proudly Presents the 

BELOW 100 Intensive Training Course 

and Train the Trainer Course 

JUNE 16TH AND 17TH, 2015 

At: 

Sylacauga High School Auditorium 

701 North Broadway Ave. Sylacauga, Al 35150 

***Free of Charge*** 

June 16
th

 The Intensive Below 100 Training from 8:00 am-12:00 pm 

*The Below 100 Instructor Training session from 1:30 pm- 5:00 pm 

June 17
th

 The Intensive Below 100 Training from 12:00pm-4:00pm 
*(must attend the morning session first) 

Instructed By Thomas Loftis, U.S. Attorney’s Office 
 

The BELOW 100 Mission is to reduce line-of-duty 

police deaths to less than 100 per year; a number we 

haven’t seen since 1944. The intensive (or core) 

training course is designed to provide officers with 

vital information aimed at reducing the amount of 

preventable operational incidents in daily law 

enforcement that contribute to the majority of line-of-

duty deaths. For more information go to 

below100.com  

Contact Lt. Rondell Muse Sylacauga PD 



 rmuse@sylacaugaal.gov or 

                           call 256.401.2439 to register. 

mailto:rmuse@sylacaugaal.gov

